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15501 West 100th Terrace 
 Lenexa, KS  66219  

913-626-8148 

 

Company:  Tekniam, LLC 
Address:  15501 W. 100th Terrace | Lenexa, KS | 66219 
Tel: (913) 492-0400 
 

Date:  November 18, 2021 

CHANGE IN ID 

 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7434 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, MD  21046 
 
 
 
Dear Sir or Madame: 
 
The module FCC ID: 2AG7VDR900VX is a PCIe radio module tested under parts 15C and 15E 
and received an FCC Grant on December 3, 2019.  
 
Tekniam, LLC is submitting for approval the subject mini-PCIe form factor module for a change 
in identification as per part 2.933 for marketing advantages.  A letter of agent authorization from 
the original manufacturer (Wallys Communications Technologies Co., Ltd) is included as part of 
this submission. There is no change in the design, circuitry, or construction, and the original test 
results continue to be representative of and applicable to the equipment module bearing the 
modified identification. Tekniam will use the radio module as is, with no modifications, and used 
as per the subject Grant.  
 
An FCC ID will be placed on the product, located as described in the label information 
document, included as part of this submission. Photographs showing the exterior appearances 
of the subject module are included as part of the submission. 
 
 
TEKNIAM, LLC 
 
 
 
James L. Gilbert 
CIO / VP 


